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Dear Parents and Carers 

As part of Science Week, all of Otterham are going to Polzeath Beach for a whole 
school trip on Monday 20th May 2019. We will be building sand sculptures and 
sandcastles and working alongside Polzeath Marine Conservation Group to do 
some rock pooling, carrying out a litter pick and use a Trommel machine to hunt 
for nurdles and micro plastics.  

Children will need a packed lunch (home or school provided) and a drink. A 
packed lunch can be provided by school. Please ensure that this has been 
ordered via Aspens SELECT by Wednesday 15th May 2019.  

Children will travel via coach and will leave school just after 9am and return by 
3:30pm. The Friends of Otterham Primary school have very kindly funded the 
coach, meaning that there will be no cost for this trip. Thank you Friends for this 
kind and generous donation.  

The children will need to be in clothes suitable for the beach and the weather on 
the day, but they MUST have their school jumper with them. If the weather is 
forecast to be sunny, the children will require a sunhat and suncream. They MUST 
also have suitable footwear for the day. To be able to explore the rock pools, 
Polzeath Marine Conservation group have insisted that this must be wellies, 
walking boots or wetsuit boots and definitely not flip flops, crocs or bare feet!  

In order to provide consent for this trip, please select below. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss Parker  
Science Leader  

I give consent for .......................... to participate in this event 

-- please select -- 

Yes No  
 


